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NOTIFICATION 

Twenty-second meeting of the Adaptation Committee 

6–9 September 2022 

Pursuant to decisions 1/CP.16 and 2/CP.17, I am pleased to notify United Nations organizations 

and admitted intergovernmental organizations that the twenty-second meeting of the Adaptation 

Committee will take place from 6 to 9 September 2022 in Bonn, Germany. 

In accordance with the modalities and procedures adopted by decision 2/CP.17, the meeting of the 

Adaptation Committee will be open to observers, except where otherwise decided by the Adaptation 

Committee.  

Owing to restrictions resulting from the COVID-19 pandemic, seating capacity in meeting rooms 

might have to be reduced and therefore observer participation might need to be limited.   

Interested representatives of United Nations organizations and admitted intergovernmental 

organizations should contact Ms. Katrin Lucas (E-mail: klucas@unfccc.int) in order to register for the 

meeting.  

The deadline for registration as an observer is Monday, 8 August 2022. Please be advised that 

the secretariat will not be able to process observer registrations received after this deadline. 

Further details on the meeting, as well as the provisional agenda, are being finalized and will soon 

be made available on the UNFCCC website: https://unfccc.int/event/AC-22.  

Yours sincerely 

(signed by) 

Youssef Nassef 

Director, Adaptation division 

 

Distribution: To United Nations Secretariat units and bodies, specialized agencies and related 

organizations and intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the 

Parties. 

mailto:klucas@unfccc.int
mailto:klucas@unfccc.int
https://unfccc.int/event/AC-22
https://unfccc.int/event/AC-22

